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17 June 2025
‘...many members, but one body, as it is with Christ.” 1 Corinthians 12:12

Dear Parents & Carers,

‘Proud To Be Me Day’ - Wednesday 18 June

On this day pupils should wear their full school uniform, but have the option to wear different jewellery, hair
accessories or socks, if they wish to do so.

Swimming - Friday 27 June

On our key dates list issued at the start of term, we noted ‘TBC who swims’ on this date; however both classes will
be swimming. The Leavers’ Service will take place in the morning - JD2 only will attend the Cathedral Service and
will be back in time for their swimming coach to depart.

Move Up Days - Wednesday 2 and Thursday 3 July

On the morning of Wednesday 2 July, we will welcome our new Year 3 pupils, with everyone else ‘moving up’ to
their new year groups. Year 6 pupils will spend the day (and Thursday 3 July) at the Main School in preparation for
moving up in September.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Ludford
Head of Junior Department
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